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NEWSLETTER FOR MID THIRD TERM, 2014/2015 SESSION 
1. THE BEGINNING:
The school resumed for academic activities at the beginning of the third term as usual and parents also collaborated with us for a hitch-free take off. The staff commenced their various activities and students responded actively.
2. APPRECIATION

We thank Lagooz parents/guardians for their unflinching support which has severally helped us to generate and sustain quite a number of developmental innovations, especially this time that our economy is recessive and inflationary. In fact, we appreciate you for your dauntless resolve to march along with us in our drive for a real academic and moral transformation of our primary and college children.
3. PAYMENT OF FEES

In this area also, you have shown a commendable response thus making it possible for us to pursue our fiscal policies appreciably. Understandably, money answers all things. For this reason, we pray Almighty God to bless you richly and abundantly in your workplaces and businesses.
4. BOARDING FACILITIES

The hostel offers enough capacity for real participation in academics considering the serene and conducive atmosphere existing there. The hostel students are lavishly supplied with African delicacies, Medicare, social media equipment and facilities for physical exercise and games. Rightly, every activity is supervised and regulated by a matron, a house master and other category of workers who oversee the daily social and academic activities of the students in the hostel. It is a good opportunity for your child to enjoy living with people from other tribes and ethnic group. Then, take him there.
5. LAGOOZ OPEN DAY

Lagooz Open Day was fixed for Tuesday, 26th May 2015. Parents/guardians are invited en masse to supervise the volume of work done so far.

We shall continue to inform you of other developments that may occur in due course. Students and Staff Must resume on Monday, 1st June, 2015.

Thank you and be blessed.

……………………………………….

Chief/Mrs E.O. Otubela

Principal  

